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Technical Bulletin TB2024-1-SH 

Tensioned Hold Down Device 

Beginning June 1, 2024, all bead chain operated window shades manufactured by Draper, Inc., 
will comply with ANSI/WCMA A100.1-2022. 

This child safety standard requires that stock window coverings must not have cords that could 
entangle children. When custom window coverings must have cords or chains for operation, 
the product will be furnished with a hold-down device that is permanently attached and 
partially disables the product if not installed correctly. 

On all bead chain operated shades, Draper provides a hold-down device that must be installed 
with tension on the cord or chain for the roller shade to function properly. 

 

For more information go to https://www.draperinc.com/?S=CHILDSAFETY, or scan the QR code: 
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